
2023	Winter	Program	
	

	
	

The	Winter	Program	is	a	tradition	we	all	anticipate.	We	would	like	to	
invite	parents	of	students	in	grades	kindergarten	through	fifth	to	the	
Winter	Program	which	will	be	held	on	Friday,	December	15	at	9:30	a.m.	
in	the	Schiff	Center	on	the	Hillsdale	campus.	Students	will	be	shuttled	
to	Hillsdale,	then	back	to	Doherty	after	the	program.		If	you	would	like	
to	take	your	student	home	from	the	Schiff	Center	immediately	following	
the	program,	you	must	sign	them	out	with	their	teacher	before	you	
leave	the	Hillsdale	campus.	
	
Pre-k	parents	are	invited	to	attend	a	performance	including	all	grades,	
pre-k	through	fifth,	on	Wednesday,	December	13	at	9:00	a.m.	in	the	
Doherty	Cafeteria.		
	
Students	are	asked	to	dress	up	in	holiday	wear	for	both	programs.		
Students	may	change	into	non-uniform	clothes	after	each	performance	
if	desired.	
	
School	will	be	dismissed	for	winter	break	at	11:30	a.m.	on	December	15,	
and	will	resume	on	January	3,	2024.	
	
  	

        
         Warmest Wishes 

And Happy New Year 
To Our School Families 

From All of Us at Doherty 


